Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information with respect to your local authority:
a) The amount of council tax arrears at the end of financial year 2017/18 (ie 31st March 2018 or 5th April 2018);
b) Your latest estimate of the amount of council tax arrears in your authority;  I appreciate that this amount will fluctuate during the course of the financial year but would be grateful for your latest estimate;
This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

Both figures are in the income collection report to scrutiny:

http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=654&MId=8658&Ver=4
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.
